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N O T I C E

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Special Committee on Migration Issues, Ambassador Leonidas Rosa Bautista, Permanent Representative of Honduras, wishes to remind them that the workshop “Attention to Migratory Flows in the Americas with a Human Rights Perspective” will be held on May 8, 2012.
In this connection, the Chair requests that the member states submit, by Thursday, May 3, 2012, at the latest, information corresponding to the projects, programs, or experiences they wish to present at the workshop as well as the name and position of the person who will be making the presentation. Likewise, the Chair would appreciate it if delegations submitted information on the questionnaire sent to them on March 21, document CE/AM-196/12. Said information should be sent to Mrs. Araceli Azuara (yazuara@oas.org), who is prepared to respond to any concerns on the matter. 
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